
MEMO 

 

 

 

 

To: All Suppliers and Industry Representatives  
From: Ryan Abbott, Acting Logistics Manager, Manitoba Liquor and Lotteries Supply Chain 
Date:  August 12, 2024 
RE: Canadian Inland Carrier Contract Change 
 

 

Canadian Inland Carrier Contract Change 

 
Good day,  
 
Please be advised that effective September 1, 2024, Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries’ (MBLL) Canadian 
inland carrier will be changing to ASL Distribution Services and Clarke Transport.  
 
ASL Distribution Services and Clarke Transport will take over logistic services beginning September 1, 
2024, and in preparation for the carrier changeover the contractor may contact the suppliers prior to 
September 1st. 
 
Please note the correct contactors for the transition period.  
 

• Purchase orders issued prior to September 1, 2024, will still be transported through Bison 
Transport.  

• Purchase issued on or after September 1, 2024, for Eastern Canada, Ontario, Quebec, and 
Atlantic Provinces will be handled by Clarke Transport. 

• Purchased issued on or after September 1, 2024, for Western Canada, British Columbia, Alberta, 
and Saskatchewan will be handled by ASL Distribution Services 

 
Please remember there may be local requirements related to specifics location or your delivery 
requirements that the contractors may not be aware of for the first few deliveries. We are confident 
that ASL and Clarke will continue to provide excellent customer service, however, we would appreciate 
your patience as we transition to the new carriers. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the changes, please direct them to trafficinbound@mbll.ca.  
 
Regards,  
Ryan Abbott 
Acting Logistics Manager  
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